

Whole School Remembrance Day Liturgy

Monday 11th November 2.15pm in Church

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we are now in the month of November, in school, our children are beginning to plan a special time of remembrance. This week, our whole school topic will be linked to 'Remembrance Day'. Throughout the week, the children will participate in a range of learning experiences including learning about why we celebrate 'Armistice Day', learning about and reciting poems from the wartime period and planning, designing and creating their own poppies, that will form part of a whole school display.

We are excited to provide the children with this fabulous opportunity to really focus on and celebrate our British Values and heritage. We anticipate that the outcomes from the whole school topic will be very valuable, special and well worth sharing with all in our school community. For this reason, the children would like to invite parents, carers, grandparents and our friends from the Parish to join us in a special whole school liturgy.

This 'Remembrance Liturgy' will take place, in church, on Monday 11th November 2019 at 2.15pm. Following what we are sure will be a memorable and moving liturgy, all are welcome back to school for refreshments.

We would be thrilled if as many people as possible could join us in this time of prayerful reflection.

Remembrance Stars

In addition, as we do every year, we invite all families to remember loved ones that are no longer here with us. In the envelope provided to each child there is a star, if you wish for us to pray for a loved one from your family, please write on your loved ones name/s and return the star to school where it will be added to our remembrance tree.

Poppies

Poppies will be on sale throughout the month of November for a donation of your choice.

We look forward to sharing this special time of remembrance with you all.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L Ashton

